
RMB 1405
Jumbuk via Yinnar

11 June 1986

Dear Friends

Our June meeting saw a few friends, to whom we extend a very warm welcome.
The maps of the proposed land purchases were studied and discussed over a BBQ
lunch in the picnic area. The afternoon saw us walk the boundaries starting
at Vaggs Track and finishing at the picnic area.

After a discussion a decision was made to make the 2nd Sunday of the month our
meeting day. The next gathering therefore is Sunday 13 July and we plan to
do a walking tour of the proposed land purchase area along Billy's Creek. We
will meet near the end of Tebb Terrace at 1 pm.

For those who require directions or information please ring Gail (22 1478) or
myself (22 2597). One of our aims of the Friends Group is to act as "watch
dogs" both in the local area and in the media. I have noticed a small block
of land adjoining the park and the proposed Billy's Creek property that is
currently for sale. Perhaps this may not be a good time in view of the
negotiations that are currently being held, but will how ever forward a letter
to the Department of Conservation, Forest and Lands informing them of its
appearance on the open market.

I would like to thank all those people who have supported our aims and
objectives and we would love to hear from many more.

Yours sincerely

Yvonne Aplin
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